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April 30, 1980

TO:

FROM:

D. F. Finn

Milton Goldberg

SUBJECT: HR-2414, Patents

We urge NACUBO to join in support of the letter written by Sheldon
Steinbach in regard to prompt mark-up of HR-24l4. This is consistent
with earlier COGR testimony before Mr. Kastenmeier's Subcommittee.

cc: Patents, Copyrights and Rights in Data Committee
COG~ lloard of Management
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